
 

  
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

AIRPORT PUBLIC PARKING REVENUE COLLECTION SERVICES 
AT 

RHODE ISLAND T. F. GREEN INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT 
 

CONTRACT NO. 33639 
 

The Rhode Island Airport Corporation (RIAC) is seeking requests for proposals from qualified firms 
to provide parking revenue collection services for the public parking facilities at Rhode Island T. 
F. Green International Airport (the Airport).   
 
It is the goal of RIAC to provide the best quality service at the least cost to RIAC.  RIAC will award 
the service contract for these services to the proposer RIAC believes will best meet this goal. 
RIAC is interested in improving the overall quality of parking operations at Rhode Island T.F. 
Green International Airport.  During the selection process emphasis will be placed upon those 
firms that are able to demonstrate that they can perform the revenue collection function in an 
efficient manner and upkeep the associated web based reservation in a manner that meets the 
need of our passengers. 
 
RIAC will conduct a mandatory pre-proposal meeting and site tour on February 22, 2023 and 
March 1, 2023 at 11:00AM in the Mary Brennan Board Room, Rhode Island T. F. Green 
International Airport Terminal Building located at 2000 Post Road, Second Level, Warwick, Rhode 
Island.  Firms interested in submitting proposals are required to have an authorized 
representative(s) at this meeting.  PLEASE NOTE THAT PROPOSALS MAY ONLY BE SUBMITTED BY 
PROPOSERS WHO ATTEND ONE OF THE TWO MANDATORY PRE-PROPOSAL MEETINGS.   
 
This RFP in its entirety may be downloaded from the RIAC website at: 
www.flyri.com/riac/procurement  
 

http://www.flyri.com/riac/procurement

